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Board Members Present: 

Tarik Ayson 

Gayle Collins 

Allyson Richards 

Lisa Meurgue 

 

Meeting was called to order. 

 

Agenda was approved unanimously. 

 

Tarik reported Vince MaGee has resigned from board due to 

time issues.  Tarik also reports a possible problem of a board 

member who lives out of district.  He read state law, which 

does not show an issue but is further checking with the district. 

 

At next meeting we will discuss the appointment of one or 

possibly two new board members. 

 

Discussion of Proposed Changes to the Instructional Contract: 

 

George referred to his three-page memo and additional 

information provided by Doug Lindsay and Kerri Lampos.   

 

Teachers that had comments to make then voiced these 

comments.  All teachers indicated they were not in favor of 

teaching an additional class.  Teachers are opposed to 

additional students even if it means  MICMS is not able to 

enroll children from Marco.  Teachers are opposed to allowing 



additional teachers into their respective teaming group.  As 

outlined in George’s memo the general consensus is that 

eliminating a period for teaming during the in-school day 

hours would jeopardize their ability to hold parent-teacher 

conferences, jeopardize their ability to provide extra assistance 

to students and jeopardize the quality of education they are 

able to supply. 

 

Board Members thanked the teachers for attending and 

sharing their views with the board. 

 

Tarik announced the next meeting is March 19th . 

 

Meeting was adjourned at 6:30 pm. 

 


